Extension to the Appointment of the
Non-Executive Chair to the Public

Health Agency

The Department of Health today announced a 12 month extension to the
appointment of the Non-Executive Chair to the Public Health Agency.


https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-appointment-non-executive-chair-public-health-agency
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-appointment-non-executive-chair-public-health-agency
https://www.northernireland.gov.uk/news/extension-appointment-non-executive-chair-public-health-agency

